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Marc Heller spoke to Northeast Real Estate Business
about a recent trend among multifamily real estate to
renovate and invest in aging property. Heller
elaborated that in determining whether a property is
a strong candidate for renovation, an investor should
look for underperforming assets in close proximity
to newer and renovated properties, or near busy
transit hubs. 

“Ideally, one would look for a property with good
bones that just needs to be refreshed. Obsolete
building components and inefficient, energy-
consuming systems can be replaced with modern
ones. Outdated or under-utilized amenities can be
replaced or improved.” 

Click here to view this news.

Related People

Related Work

Related Offices

https://www.akerman.com/en/people/marc-heller.html
https://www.akerman.com/en/work/services/practices/real-estate/index.html
https://www.akerman.com/en/firm/offices/new-york.html
https://www.akerman.com/en/people/marc-heller.html
https://editions.mydigitalpublication.com/publication/?m=58487&i=656817&p=22
https://www.akerman.com/en/index.html

